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Monday 9th November  
Dear Parents and Carers 
 
On Monday 16th November ‘Minnows and Sardines will be celebrating multiculturalism and international 
relations with a ‘One World Day’.  
 
On this day we would like your child to represent a different nation. You can choose together which nation, 
perhaps it’s one that is of significance to you and your family. The children should came to school wearing 
clothes that represent that country and bring something top show and tell the rest of the class.  Please help 
your child to prepare for their turn with show and tell by talking about your chosen country.  
 
We will spend the week learning about different countries looking at maps and flags, sharing stories and 
learning words, phrases and songs from different cultures.  
 
This will be another fantastic opportunity for the children and staff to work and learn together and a great 
celebration of diversity. 
 
We have adapted our plans this year for One World Day due to covid restrictions. We understand that 
sourcing costumes etc may be tricky so please don’t add to any of your stress – something simple or 
homemade would be more than enough. 
  
If you have any questions or queries please speak to a member of staff. 
 
Vicky Isted 
Foundation Stage Leader 
 
 
 
 
 
 


